
 

EXTENDED - Seeking Expressions of Interest for  

Municipal Tree Committee Members 

Currently, there are vacant seats on the Municipal Tree Committee. The Municipality of South 

Bruce Council is seeking interested individuals to participate and fill the vacancies. This Committee 

strives towards maintaining a healthy tree population in urban and rural areas of the Municipality. 

Responsibilities of the committee are to act as an advisory body implementing the Tree 

Maintenance Policy, which includes the process for removal, trimming, replacement, disposal, 

payment and contraventions of the terms identified. 

Interested individuals should send a Letter of Interest to the Committee Secretary. The Letter of 

Interest should include a summary of skills and experiences that would be an asset to the 

Committee, the reasons for wishing to serve on the Committee, a summary of their current 

knowledge of the project, and what they hope to achieve as a Member of the Committee. 

Further information on this Committee can be found on the Committees of Council page of the 

Municipal website.  

Jenn Schneider 

Committee Secretary 

Municipality of South Bruce  

PO Box 540, 21 Gordon St E  

Teeswater, ON N0G 2S0  

jschneider@southbruce.ca  

Fax: 519-392-6266 

https://ic14.esolg.ca/11221066_SouthBruce/en/A-PDF-Forms/Bylaws/By-law-2022-17---Tree-Maintenance-Policy.pdf
https://ic14.esolg.ca/11221066_SouthBruce/en/A-PDF-Forms/Bylaws/By-law-2022-17---Tree-Maintenance-Policy.pdf
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